
Our Big RSPB Bird Watch 2018 
 

Today we were scientists observing and identifying the birds in our outdoor area. We counted the 

birds we saw and made a record  on our chart. We put all the information we found into the RSPB 

website . 

This year we saw 24 birds. 5 different kinds of bird. Mostly we saw pigeons and crows.  

We hope that when the building work has finished next to school we will see more birds return  and 

use the hedges and trees  for their nests . At the moment, we think it is too noisy for them . 

In Early Years we made some bird feeders to attract more birds to our school site  

 

 





  

Ivor brought in a special book from home that helped us identify the birds.  



Can you spot the pigeons?


